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DATE:  December 8, 2005 
 
 
 
 
INTRODUCTIONS  AND DISCUSSION 
 

 
The meeting opened and it was noted that the purpose of this meeting would be to review SCE&G’s 
proposal on land rebalancing as an economic TWC.  The presentation consisted of three specific 
sections which included a discussion of the baseline of Shoreline Management Plan, and 
classifications that were expanded upon in the 1984 license application.  Randy Mahan briefly 
explained the baseline of the SMP, as well as each of the classifications and the restrictions or uses 
associated with each classification.  Tommy Boozer and David Hancock also presented on the 
available lands, what was accomplished during relicensing and SCE&G’s rebalancing proposal.   
 
There was some brief discussion regarding ESAs, and John Frick noted that he believed that the 
ESA classification was one that changed over time, and that there should be a way to reevaluate 
these areas.  It was explained that although the plant species associated with ESAs may disappear 
over time, the habitat was still there.  Randy noted that re-evaluations would leave the potential 
open for individuals to destroy ESA’s.   
 
The group reviewed some potential questions that may arise on the presentation and where the 
presentation may need clarification.  It was noted that maps may need to be available to show where 
certain land parcels identified in the presentation were located on the lake.  It was also noted that 
some of the pie charts needed more visibility.  The presentation will be updated and presented to the 
Lake and Land group in the January timeframe.  


